KAMALA NEHRU COLLEGE
(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI)

REVISED NOTICE

In continuation of the Notice dated 16/3/2020, it is to inform that initial technical process is
complete to upload the e-content on the college website to facilitate the teaching -learning
through e-resources till 31/3/2020.

The faculty may continue to mail the content to knc.econtent2020@gmail.com as per time-
table on weekly basis.

The students may access the e-content on college website through the new tab: e-content
for students.

The faculty members must mention in the subject line of the mail- Name of faculty,
Paper/Course & assigned date and period.

(Kindly ignore the mail/ Notice dated 17/3/2020 from the admin office with intent to seek
some incomplete data.)

Dr. Kalpana Bhakuni

Principal (Qffng)



